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BIG congratulations to
Miss Evans on her

recent engagement! We
are all so so happy for

you!

Attendance this Week
Class 1 - %
Class 2 - %
Class 3 - %
Class 4 - %
Class 5 - 
Aim for 100% 
attendance!

New Diary Dates

below for Spring and

Summer Terms 2023

Reminder of

Antibullying

committee meeting

on Wednesday 11th

January 3:30 in class 1

– parents, governors

and pupils are all

welcome

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to school all
Clee Hill students, parents, volunteers and staff. I hope that
you all enjoyed the holidays and are looking forward to the
year ahead. The children have all settled back into their
school routines very quickly and all look very smart. The
Swop-Shop is well stocked so please take a look inside - as
many children may have grown over the holidays! A huge
thank you to the volunteers involved in managing this
amazing resource. 

We have started this year with a whole school pantomime
trip (fully funded by our amazing PTA) and assemblies
focused on code-breaking. You may find some secret code
around your house or in school bags this weekend! Lots of
new children have settled in at Nursery and both building
have been filled with smiley faces and positive attitudes to
their work and play.

Having a three-day week has given the children a chance to
settle back into school routines and prepare themselves for a
positive start to 2023. I know that some routines may have
been relaxed over Christmas however, now we are back at
school, please help to support your child by hearing them
read each night, helping them to organise themselves with
school equipment and complete any homework tasks to the
best of their ability. Working as a parent/ school team will give
your child the best chance at reaching their potential – and
enjoying it along the way.

May 2023 bring and health and happiness to you all.

Toast is available to

buy at breaktimes for

Class 3, 4 and 5. You

pay £1 for the week,

put it in a named

envelope and into

the classroom box on

Monday.












1. Forming a Safer School group representing the school. 
2. Implementing basic security measures applicable at all schools i.e.
property marking, and visitor passes. 
3. A pro-active approach to security/safety measures for the
site/building and/or protecting assets. 
4. Establishing a procedure for surveying perceived issues i.e. an
unauthorised thoroughfare or, recording incidents i.e. anti-social
behaviour, vandalism. Any recorded information is then analysed, and
appropriate measures implemented.  
5. If there are any projects to be undertaken, they are prioritised.
Following the implementation of a project, its success is monitored. 
6. PSHE or education of students as per the Safer School pack.   

In 2007, our school was accredited a
Safer School. This is a school security
initiative created by West Mercia Police
and supported by Shropshire Council. It
includes the following. 

To maintain the accreditation, we have held regular Safer School
meetings since our accreditation, and we plan to hold a future
meeting. Part of the Safer School process is gathering the
views/concerns of parents/carers. If you have views/concerns,
including any positive observations, please complete the form sent
home with your child and return by 11.1.23 so they may be considered
at a Safer School meeting. The focus is the school grounds/site. 
Thank you. 












Hall of Fame

This Week's Top Table

Class 1
Praise Certificates: Martha, Oti,
Benni
Writing Rocket: Xander
Reading Rockstar: Jed

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Morrigan,
Josh, Amelia
Writing Rocket: Joe
Reading Rockstar: Chase

Class 3
Praise Certificates: Jack P,
Mikey, Heidi, Bobby, Dylan
Handwriting: Sam

Class 4
Christmas Reading Challenge
Certificate:  Kyle, Jay, Talia



Dates for Diary 2023














